
TOWN OF SKANEATELES 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing shall be held by the Town Board of the 

Town of Skaneateles at 7:00 p.m. on January 8, 2024 regarding Proposed Local Law 2023 - J “A 

Local Law Amending Chapter 148 of the Code of the Town of Skaneateles” (the “Proposed 

Local Law”); The Proposed Shoreline Development Amendments 

 

A copy of the local law and related materials is available for review at the Town Clerk’s Office 

of the Town of Skaneateles, 24 Jordan Street, Skaneateles, New York or at 

https://www.townofskaneateles.com  

 

An opportunity to be heard in regard to such local law will be given at the hearing to those 

favoring or opposing the same, as well as any comments.  

 

Said Hearing will be held on Monday, January 8, 2024 at 7:00 pm via Zoom at Meeting ID:   

845 2034 6250, Passcode: 919305 or Dial by your location 1 646 876 9923 US (New York) 

 

At that time, or for a period of time thereafter, all persons will be heard or have an opportunity to 

provide written comment. 

 

Dated:  Skaneateles, New York 

December 4, 2023 

        

Julie A. Stenger, Town Clerk 

Town of Skaneateles 

 

https://www.townofskaneateles.com/assets/Uploads/edits-to-zoning-code2.pdf-Redline.pdf

